ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Carers,

We invite you to join us for our induction to Nursery meeting on Thursday 20th October at
9:00am.

The meeting will be an opportunity for you to receive information about your child’s Early
Years curriculum at St Mary’s, as well as providing you the opportunity to ask any questions.

The meeting will be run by the class teacher, Miss S Hutchinson and the Early Years Lead
Mrs J Hurley.

The meeting will take place in the hall so please come to the main entrance on arrival.

We thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing you there.

Thanks

J Hurley
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